
  

Women’s Club at UCF, Inc. 

Fall Meeting 

Tuscawilla Country Club 

Sept 17, 2018 

11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

 

WELCOME: 

President Teresa Riedel extended a warm welcome to all and encouraged attendees   to network 

and view special interest posters.  

The luncheon planning committee Co-chairpersons, Mindy Moore and Roberta Shoopman, as 

well as committee members, Keri Jannsen and Sarah Magann were recognized. 

Vice President Karen Gisel introduced new members in attendance.    

Lunch was served and members had an opportunity to engage in discussion with table mates.  

 

PROGRAM:  

  

  

Speaker: Dr. Elizabeth A. Klonoff, Vice President for Research and Dean of the College of  

Graduate Studies. Dr. Klonoff presented information on why scientists decide to research 

specific questions and how she supports scientists through their research.     

 

BUSINESS MEETING: 

Reports: 

TREASURER’S REPORT: Sue Chapman announced the following: 

Financial Account Balances 
 CFE Business Share Savings $ 5,048.29 

 CFE Business Non-Profit Checking       $19,145.12 

 PayPal Balance 0 

 Total $24,193.41 

  

SCHOLARHIP COMMITTEE REPORT: Maggie LeClair reported that 3 Undergraduate 

Scholarships of $3000 each and 2 Graduate Scholarship of $3000 were dispersed this year.  



Jennifer Parham, Assistant Dean of the College of Graduate Studies introduced the graduate 

scholarship recipients: Kiana Terrel and Karima Lanfranco. 

Foundation Report:  Karen Monteleone thanked the members for their contributations through 

the years and offered to help anyone she could to continue supporting the UCF community. 

Interest Group Chair, Judy Simonet, was introduced. She recognized all the interest group 

leaders. Participants were encouraged to visit all of the interest group displays and sign up for as 

many as desired. Suggestions for new groups are welcome. 

ANNNOUNCEMENTS: 

The officers for 2017-2018 were recognized by President Riedel: 

Vice President:                 Karen Gisel  

Treasurer:                         Sue Chapman 

Secretary:                         Linda Hennig 

 

Upcoming events: 

Holiday Coffee @ Burnett House December 3rd-  

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Cookie Exchange Dec. 13th from 6-8. 

 

Spring Luncheon:   April 29th, 2019 

  

Non-Event details:  forms and details will be sent to members in mid-Oct. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Linda Hennig, Secretary 

Approved by the board 11/9/18 

    

 


